Hazelton, Laura

From:

 Sent:
 30 October 2018 15:52

 To:
 Hazelton, Laura

Subject: Breast Cancer Haven, planning reference number 2018/3956/P

Dear Laura.

I understand that Breast Cancer Haven is applying to utilise a property in Kings Cross for use as a Breast Cancer Haven

I am a Breast Cancer Specialist Nurse at UCLH and would like to say how invaluable the Breast Cancer Haven service is for our patients. I specialise in patients with the Oncology setting, both with curable disease and Secondary Breast Cancer. You may be aware of the National publicity recently regarding the need to improve support specifically for Secondary Breast Cancer patients. Breast Cancer Haven is able to contribute to that support to those people affected and their families. I attended a parliamentary Reception in the houses of Parliament last week on this matter so this application has come at a very important time to ensure that the support from Breast Cancer Haven can continue. All patients with a diagnosis of Breast cancer find the support from Breast Cancer Haven invaluable and enhance any support that is provided by their local hospital, it offers a larger variety of services than most hospitals are able to provide and often faster access to these services.

Kings Cross is an ideal location for not only UCLH patients but from patients across London and beyond because of the good transport links. I think the easier it is to get to a venue the more likely people are to attend. I think an ideal location would have plenty of space for both group and individual meeting/ sessions/ treatments in a relaxing environment

I hope you will accept this email in support of this very important planning application $\mbox{\sc Kind}$ Regards

Liz Tee

Liz Tee

Breast Oncology CNS, UCLH

Direct line telephone

Department, Breast Oncology, 2nd Floor East, 250 Euston Rd, London, NW1 2PG

We are committed to delivering top-quality patient care, excellent education and world class research

safety kindness teamwork improving

UCLH website | Media | Become a member | Support our charities | Contact UCLH Find us on Facebook | Follow us on Twitter | Subscribe on YouTube

absent and we shall carry no liability in this regard.

Please note, Breast Oncology CNS's do not use email as their preferred method of communication with patients. Please use mobile number above

This email is confidential and is intended solely for the person or entity to whom it is addressed. If this is not you, please forward the message to mail.administrator@uclh.nhs.uk. We have scanned this email before sending it, but cannot guarantee that malicious software is

We advise that information intended to be kept confidential should not be sent by email. We also advise that health concerns should be discussed with a medical professional in person or by telephone.

NHS 111 can also provide advice. We shall not be liable for any failure to follow this advice. University College London Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust (UCLH).